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WATER CONNECTION PROCEDURE 

 

Bulawayo City Council’s Engineering Services Department has called upon residents of Bulawayo 

wishing to connect water to their new residential and business places to first pay for the inspection 

fee at their respective housing offices. 

The Director of Engineering Services Mr Simela Dube said that the payment of the inspection fee at 

the various housing offices was done to ensure that the applicant had completed building their 

houses. Council does not effect any water connections before a house is completed and all the 

plumbing has been done. 

Applicants are advised to collect application forms from the Water Enquiries Section at the Revenue 

Hall. All completed forms have to be submitted to 5th Floor Tower Block for a quotation that will 

include a list of materials required for the connection. 

After payments have been made at the Revenue Hall, the applicants should make arrangements for 

water connection with the Bulawayo City Council’s Water Connections Section located along 13th 

Avenue in Bulawayo.  

Council is advising and encouraging residents to use water wisely in order to save water. The 

stipulated amount of water for Western suburbs is a daily consumption of 350 litres and Eastern 

suburbs have a limit of 400 litres of water. 

Ends. / 

  


